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The Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering is pleased to offer the following 
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Characterization and Control Of Diesel Exhaust Emissions From 
Underground Mines  
Professors Mingming Lu and Timothy Keener 
RHODES 797  or ERC 472   (513) 556-0996 or (513) 556- 3676  
     FAX: (513) 556-2599 or (513) 556-3648           
E-Mail: Mingming.Lu@UC.edu or Tim.Keener@UC.edu  

The diesel particulate matter (DPM) emissions from trucks (the dark plume) and diesel machines 
(such as those used in construction) can be hazardous to health.  The emissions in enclosed 
underground mines are much higher than ambient levels, which pose potential health threats to 
miners.  This project is aimed at better characterization of DPM emissions in underground mines 
and development of a novel control technology to effectively mitigate DPM and other emissions.  
DPM sampling will be performed both at the Centerhill facility as well as in an underground 
mine.  This is followed by instrumental analysis where the students will learn the state-of-the-art 
instrumentation to see what specific compounds are in those dark plumes to better understand the 
health risk.  The control technology will be tested.  The student will be working on both the 
emission measurements portion or with the control technology development portion depending 
on her qualifications and interest. 

 


